
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Due to mandated quarantine measures, VHDA will not be holding the PHA 
Plan Public Hearing scheduled for March 30, 2020, from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. in 
person. Instead, the meeting will be conducted virtually on the same date 
and time as previously scheduled. 
 
To participate in the PHA Plan Public Hearing on March 30, 2020 at 3:00 
p.m.: 
 

1) Go to https://virginiahousing.webex.com 
2) Type in 713 376 503 for the meeting ID 
3) Type in PHAPlan2020 when prompted for a password 

 
 
If you have any questions about joining the WebEx meeting or wish to submit 
comments on the PHA Plan, please email diana.crosswhite@vhda.com. 
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